
EAST HERTS COUNCIL

ANNUAL COUNCIL – 16 MAY 2018

(A) PETITION – COMMUNITY GOVERNANCE REVIEW IN BISHOP’S 
STORTFORD    

A petition signed by 960 people has been submitted calling for no 
change to the current boundary between Thorley village and Bishop’s 
Stortford.  The petition will be presented by Robin Lumsden, 
Chairman of Thorley Parish Council.

Ward:  All Bishop’s Stortford wards and Much Hadham

Note:

Members are reminded that the lead petitioner is permitted to 
address Council for up to three minutes.  The relevant Executive 
Member will respond to the petition.  There is no provision for any 
general debate by Members, however, local ward Members may 
comment if they wish.  Members are also reminded that the matter 
will be determined elsewhere on the agenda.


